
SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION  
OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD AUGUST 17, 2022 
 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Wednesday, 
August 17, 2022, in the Board Room at the Educational Support Center.  The purpose of this 
meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately Mr. Battle, Ms. Stevens, 

Mrs. Modder, and Ms. Adams. Noes: None. Unanimously approved. 
 1. Initial Interviews with Three of the Six Superintendent of Schools Applicants Selected 

for First Round Interviews 
Candidate one (virtual) arrived at 5:03 P.M. and answered questions from board 

members. 
 
Candidate one departed at 6:04 P.M. 
 
Candidate two (virtual) arrived at 6:13 P.M. and answered questions from board 

members. 
 

Candidate two departed at 6:58 P.M. 
 
Candidate three (virtual) arrived at 7:10 P.M. and answered questions from board 

members. 
 

Candidate three departed at 8:03 P.M. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 8:05 P.M.   
 
 
      Stacy Stephens 
      School Board Secretary 
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